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        Thank you for your   

       food drive donations!  

 

 

Leaf sensory              

in infants 

 

 

                        Number match 

   game! 

 

 We welcomed the help of Ms. 

Maureen, Ms. Barbara, Ms. 

Carolina and Ms. Tameeka 

from the sub pool this week. 

 

 Please don’t forget to check 

your child’s take home folder 

each day. 

 

 Remember to like us 

on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/BHspots

wood.  We always update the 

page and we would love for 

you to join our online 

community.   

 

 Please provide at least two 

sets of weather appropriate 

clothing, including socks and 

shoes for your child. All items 

should be labeled and placed 

in your child’s cubby.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 Has your child received their flu shot already? Please provide 

the office with a dated note from the doctor, or an updated 
immunization record. Please submit to the office by Friday, 
December 21st.  

 
 We will be hosting our Toward a Better World Food Drive 

staring today, Friday November 2nd until Friday November 9th.  
Collection boxes are located outside of your child’s classroom. 
Please check your email for a list of items most in need. 

 
 Mark your calendars for our Fall Festival! We will be hosting the 

festival November 13th from 4:30-5:15pm. Sign-up sheets are 
located in the front entry way. One nut-safe dessert is entry to 
a fun evening filling with music by Mr. Ray, cooking and art 
activities, and dinner will be served! 

 

 November 16th is Teddy Bear Day! Children can come to school 
with their favorite Teddy Bear. 

 

 Please ensure the ingredients are listed with all food being sent 
in from home. We are unable to serve food without original 
packings and ingredients being given to the front office.  

 

 Tuesday  November 20th is Hat Day! Children can wear their 
favorite hat to school on this day.  

 

 As a friendly reminder and an additional safety measure, 
children must remain with their parent during pick up and drop 
off times. Once a child is signed into the classroom by a teacher, 
they will be in the supervised care of our team.  Prior to being 
signed in and once signed out, children are considered to be 
under the parent’s supervision.  
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